
OFFICIAL BOARD 

HIGHWAY MISSION TABERNACLE 

A meeting of the Official Board was called by the 
Pastor on September 26, 1943, immediately after the morning 
service. 

The Pastor presided. 

The matter of the Orchestra was again presented, and 
as Brother Ashley Collis' had sold his horn, it was suggested 
that Brother Bragg look into the matter of the kind of an 
instrument needed, and take up the question of the price 
with the Board of Trustees. 

The need of a nursery was presented, and after some 
discussion a motion was made by Brother Frank Si_aokat that the 
Church try out this venture with the purchase of four beds, or 
according to the present need of the congregation, and have their 
action ratified by the Church at the next business meeting. 

Brother Bragg suggested that a mixed Bible Class 
should be created in order to take care of new members, and 
those coming in who desired to be together, but it was not 
meant to interfere with either the Ladies' Adult Bible Class or 
the Men's Adult Bible Class. 

Motion made by Brother Hollahan, seconded by Brother 
Walter Hepworth, and carried, that the Adult 1.Iixed Bible Class 
be created, with Brother Bragg as Teacher. 

On motion the meeting adjiourned 

Respectfully sibmitted 

ce,LA, 


